
St. Croix County Trail Riders ATV Club Meeting 2/27/2019 

Meeting called to order @ 7:06 p.m.     

Secretary’s Report: the minutes from the 2/27/19 meeting was read by Donna O. Motion by Jerry M. and 
2nd by Roger.  All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Jerry M. read his report and where the checking stands. Motion by Tim to 
accept the Treasurer’s Report. 2nd by Donna.  All in favor. 

Trail Report by Trail Captain Doug:  Doug stated that a sign needs to be fixed on 55th in Baldwin.  Tim 
said the village should be responsible.  Doug will check with the village.  Cory Butke called Doug because 
he talked with Buddy Shumacker about opening roads in Rush River Township.  Greg asked Larry if 
Pierce County has any roads that match up with Rush River Township.  Discussed how this would impact 
more road routes.  Doug works with a couple people who live in Rush River Township and he will see 
about getting on the monthly agenda.  Doug contacted Isaac Kruse with the DNR on ATV & UTV’s on 
snowmobile trails with tracks. He can’t write a person up unless someone complains. The group 
discussed this issue. 
 
President Report:  Nothing 
 
Alliance:  Nothing     
   
WATVA:  The annual meeting is April 12, 13 & 14th in Stevens Point. 

Old Business: Jerry M. will be gone for the Moose Lodge Brunch on the 7th of April.  Greg will handle.  
Greg dropped off tickets at bars in Roberts and will seeing if any were sold. Greg and Jerry M. will do an 
email on tickets and reminder on the annual meeting.  Election is next month along with a pizza party.   

New Business:  Discussed on doing a meat raffle after the Woodville parade on the 18th of May along with 
being a part of the parade and throw out candy.  Jerry M. has 3 gift cards from Menards for the meat 
raffle.  Roger plans on getting the meat from Spring Valley Butchery Shop.  Greg discussed with Jerry H. 
& Jerry M. on doing a safety class on the 27th or 28th of April.  Greg plans on going to Wilson’s meeting 
this Sunday and see if how many kids are interested.    

Next meeting is April 24th at Wildwood at 7:00. 

Motion made by Donna to adjourn the meeting and 2nd by Jerry M.  All in favor.      


	Trail Report by Trail Captain Doug:  Doug stated that a sign needs to be fixed on 55th in Baldwin.  Tim said the village should be responsible.  Doug will check with the village.  Cory Butke called Doug because he talked with Buddy Shumacker about ope...
	President Report:  Nothing
	Alliance:  Nothing

